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	Mayor and Aldermen Candidates Unopposed

The City of Shoreacres will not have an election this May.  None of the candidates for office drew an opponent.  Incumbent Nancy Edmonson will serve a two-year term as mayor and incumbent Jayo Washington and council newcomer Tom Revak will serve two-year terms as aldermen.  But please remember to still vote on May 15 at City Hall in the school board election.  Early voting for the school board election runs from April 28 to May 11, also at City Hall during regular City Hall business hours.

Second Spring Clean Up/Green Up Date Approaches

The second Clean Up/Green Up this spring will be held on Saturday April 24 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Please take advantage of the following services on those days at the City of Shoreacres’ facility located between New SH 146 and the railroad tracks and north of Choate Road:

· Pick up mulch for your gardens.  Limbs from prior Clean up/Green ups have been ground into mulch.

· Drop off small limbs (less than 6 inches in diameter) to be ground into mulch

Only yard trimmings will be accepted—please do not bring other trash to the site.

CPR Classes Offered

The Clear Lake Emergency Medical Corps (CLEMC), Shoreacres’ ambulance provider, is offering two free CPR classes in Shoreacres—one on Thursday, April 29 and one on Saturday, May 22 from 10:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m. The classes will be held at City Hall.  Please call City Hall at 281-471-2244 to register, because classes are limited to 15 participants each. 

Come to April 26 Meeting on Erosion Study

The City of Shoreacres has received a grant from the Coastal Coordination Council to conduct a study of the erosion on the Shoreacres bayfront, including identification of the amount of erosion, the causes, and the potential solutions. The City recently chose an engineering firm—Moffatt and Nichols—to conduct the study.  The engineers would like to hear from you—history, ideas, recommendations!  Please come to a meeting at City Hall at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, April 26.  The regular City Council meeting will follow this special meeting. 

Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day April 17

On Saturday April 17 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., you can take items like old paint, turpentine, insecticides, and tires to the Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day at the University of Houston-Clear Lake City Campus Parking Lot D.  These items should not be thrown away in your regular garbage.

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings April 12 and 26 and May 10 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays. If you don’t participate yet, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall. Materials accepted: paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.

( Visit the City of Shoreacres website at www.cityofshoreacres.us. 
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